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A1 Morpeth to Ellingham- Northumberland


I have already given my agreement to the proposed scheme as an overall project.  I wish to set 
out my agreement for the changes to the road on West View that have been proposed in order for 
the A1 to be completed for my little stretch of A1 that runs parallel to my property and where I live.


I understand concerns have been raised by people who are not residing on West View and some 
sort of action plan has been formed formed with the individuals points.  I am not sure if these 
people have a vested interested in West View such as own a property here but I don’t have points 
on an action plan.  


I agree that lots of opinions should be included together so that the Examining Authority is able to 
consider the facts and opinions of everyone who wishes to voice a view and expert opinions of 
the different agencies making their decision a one that has heard from everybody.  A one sided 
story is not good for something that takes as much public funding as the dualling of the A1. 
Therefore as these peoples points are noted I too am writing in to tell a different side of the story.


I have lived in this property since 2003 and before that at number 2 West View.  I believe that the 
proposal for the road on West View is the best proposal.  It appears to me as the safest bearing in 
my daily commute from my road onto and off the A1 north and southbound every day.


I remember consultation events where other proposals for access to and from Warreners was 
submitted and talked about and this I believe this is the best option.  I may be wrong but I have 
weighed up the safety of the other proposals and this one for daily commutes on and off the A1 
just appears better.


After speaking to neighbours some agree with me and and some don’t.  I do not wish to speak for 
all the other residents here but hope where you have a person who does not agree with the 
proposal for West View, I can give tell you not everybody who lives here agrees with that.


What I can say is that if Highways England don’t change the access via West View, Taylor Wimpey 
as part of the sale of contract with CNTW have to upgrade our little road anyway so whatever 
happens our little road will be made 2 way so that the Council will adopt it.


Kind regards

Mrs Rowlands




